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NEXT GATHERING: CHRISTMAS LUNCH, TUESDAY 14 DECEMBER AT THE
LESMURDIE CLUB, LAWNBROOK ROAD WALLISTON, 12 NOON FOR 12.30.

So, we have come to the end of another successful branch year:; all to due your
support and the work of those who serve so well to manage our social and
business affairs,. as well as those volunteers that contribute on meeting days.
We should all be rightly proud of our standing within Zone 108 and our ability to
attract such a large 200 strong membership base., I am so privileged to be part
of this success story.

The November meeting attracted an attendance of 100 members and 4 visitors:
the latter being John Baldock, Arlene Quinn, Ros Quinn and Alan Smailes; a
very sincere welcome to our visitors with the hope of them becoming regular
attendees. Christine Allen, our guest speaker from COTA (WA) delivered a
very professional, interesting and informative presentation on “Navigating the
Aged Care System". I'm sure that we came away much the wiser!

Pasta in the Valley - This outing proved to be a great success with all 53 of us
enjoying the fellowship, food and festivity. It's probably one of those events
that could be well worth doing again at another time. Congratulations to Glenda
for making it happen and Gary for his photographic skills, as shown over page.

Sharing a Hills Christmas - We have been supporting this very worthy cause
for many years through donations of food and gifts brought to a collection
point at our Christmas lunch. There are people in need at Christmas time living
in the City of Kalamunda and our contribution will be well appreciated. If you
would like to assist with packing and or distribution please call 0448 812 534.



Because it's such a long

g break between the

B Christmas lunch and our

| February meeting, the
committee is suggesting a
sundowner in Stirk Park
on Tuesday 11 January
from 4.30 PM. Your
presence will be
pleasurable.

Final word -

There will be 104 of us at the
Christmas lunch and on that
note may Joyce and | take
the opportunity of wishing
each and every one of our
members a very happy and
healthy festive season.

We look forward to seeing
you in numbers for our first
meeting in February 2022.
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